COMMUNITY SERVICE HOURS AVAILABLE! Thursday, 11/30/17, 3-5 pm



Dear St. Isidore students/parents:

We need YOUR HELP distributing the 650 food bags on the doorsteps of the Whitegate/Bryan Ranch homes to benefit the Food Bank of Contra Costa/Solano Counties. The bag distribution will be Thursday, November 30, 3:00-5:00 pm. The food collected at this neighborhood food drive helps stock the shelves of the Food Bank's warehouse in Concord.

Since 1996, the Whitegate/Bryan Ranch neighborhood has raised over \$42,873 and collected over 46,024 pounds of donated food!

We need 25 students and 6 parent drivers. Please consider helping those in need and receive COMMUNITY SERVICE HOURS! Your donation of canned food to contribute to this food drive would also be very much appreciated!

Please email me at <u>b.hunt@svdp-cc.org</u> if you or your student can help. Thanks, Barb Hunt: <u>b.hunt@svdp-cc.org</u> or (925)330-6732, (cell)

What: Community Service Hours, delivering Food Bags to 650 Homes

When: Thursday, November 30, 3:00 – 5:00 pm **Who:** St. Isidore Students and 5 or 6 Parent Drivers

Where: Meet at Barb Hunt's house, 106 Florence Court, Alamo, CA

Drivers: Students:

Parent Driver: Driver email: Student Helpers: